
Hello Bobcat Families! 
  
Welcome back to a new school year at Buchholz High School. There is an air of excitement and 
anticipation for everyone, and we are thrilled you are a part of the Bobcat Family! On behalf of 
the BHS Parent Teacher Student Association (PTSA), I would like to invite you to join us by 
getting involved to see just how rewarding it can be to support your child’s high school. 
 
For BHS PTSA info and membership, log onto the Buchholz school website at 
SBAC.edu/Buchholz. Click PTSA located in the “Community” tab.  
 
Here are the board members for the upcoming 2019-2020 school year.  
 
Becky Lancer President 
Robin Doxey ~ Corresponding Secretary 
Ann Nihil ~ Recording Secretary 
Karen Beaty ~  Treasurer/We Noticed 
Paige French ~ VP Student Achievement 
Kara Rowland ~ Teacher Support 
Laurel Payne ~ VP Membership 
Kim Cinque ~ Heart to Heart 
Brandy Smith ~ Mini-grants 
Erica Watson ~ Hospitality 
Brandi Smith ~ Teacher Support Committee 
Jodi Cox ~ Hospitality Committee 
Kristen Mau ~ Reflections Committee 
Jill Shea ~ Heart to Heart Committee 
Lynn Hughes ~ Hospitality Committee 
Rhonda Williams ~ Membership committee 
 
To contact us, email ​Buchholz.PTSA@gmail.com 
 
GO BHS BOBCATS! 
 
Becky Lancer 


